COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES
PROBATION DEPARTMENT

CENTRAL JUVENILE HALL
1605 Eastlake Avenue - Los Angeles, California 90033
(213) 226-8611

RICHARD SHUMSKY
Chief Probation Officer

April 28, 2005
To: Rafael & Katia

From: David Tate, Albert Gonzalez
Program Services Coordinators

Subject: Letter of Accommodation
Professional Magic Show

I would like to take this opportunity to appreciate the phenomenal success we had with
your magic show here March 24, 2004 at Central Juvenile Hall. Initially we were so
excited to learn that you would be able to perform a magic show pro bono for our youth
here at Central Juvenile Hall.

During the magic show, the youth and the officers both participated and laughed together.
Some unidentified persons were even seen laughing and smiling for the first time!
Everyone in attendance was satisfied with your mix of comedy and magical skills.

The youth are still talking about your performance here and wonder, “When are they
coming back? Thank you both Rafael and Katia for being positive role models in these
youth’s lives. You are to be accommodated for your unselfish giving of yourselves. May

this labor of love bring you untold rewards! ;

Reaver Bingham,
Superintendent
Central Juvenile Hall
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